
Dear Parents, 

We are pleased that the work to our grounds and buildings is nearing completion and today has seen 
turf put down on the areas previously containing our tyres and climbing frame. Once complete, this will 
give additional spaces for the children to play at the front and rear of the building. We are hoping 
that work to the roof will be completed next week and once this is done, we will be able to return to 
using our usual access points to the building for Class 3 and Class 4. 

Earlier this week, we were pleased to welcome Reverend Worsdale to the school to lead collective 
worship for us. We are pleased that we are now able to confirm the date of our Harvest Festival to 
which parents are invited. This will be held at All Saints Church on Thursday October 6th at 10.30am. 
Further details about this will follow. 

Today, a group of children from Class 3 and 4 visited Hull for a ‘Rainbow Run’. We are proud of the 
sporting opportunities that we offer to our children in their time at the school and always look for   
opportunities to take part in events alongside other schools. Our aim is that every child who wishes to 
take part in a sporting event alongside other schools will have opportunities in their time at the school 
to do so. 

Next week, the children in Years 4 and 5 will be taking part in the residential visit to Spiers Bank 
House near Pickering. This is a rearranged visit from the summer term and the children and staff are 
very much looking forward to this. The children will be taking part in two groups, with Year 5 visiting 
for the first half of the week and Year 4 visiting for the second. 

Over the next couple of weeks, the children in Reception will be taking part in the statutory baseline. 
The children do not need to prepare for this and it will be administered by Miss McDonald. Last year, 
the children enjoyed taking part in this and saw it as a special activity with their teacher. Further         
information on the baseline will be sent to parents today. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 
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DATES 

 

Mon 26th Sept—Y5s residential leaves school at approx. 9.00am. 

Wed 28th Sept—Y4s residential leaves school at approx. 9.00am.  

Wed 28th Sept—Y5s  residential returns at approx. 4.00pm. 

Fri 30th Sept— Y4s residential returns at approx. 3.30pm. 

Thurs 6th Oct— Harvest Festival at Church 10.30am.  

Tues 11th Oct—Parents Evening times TBC. 

Thurs 13th Oct—Parents Evening times TBC.  

Mon 17th Oct—Y6 Bikeability training during school hours. 

Tues 18th— Y6 Bikeability training during school hours.  

Fri 21st Oct—School closes for half term. 

Mon 31st Oct—School reopens.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this 
week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed comparing animals.                                                                              
      Next week we are looking forward to learning about our school in topic. 

Class 2         This week we enjoyed writing a recount.                                                              
            Next week we are looking forward to learning about animal diets. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed writing instructions for our Roman shields.                                                        
      Next week the Year 4s look forward to their residential.  

Class 4    This week we have enjoyed planning descriptive recounts.                                                                     
Next week we are looking forward to learning about Julius Caesar in History.  

Collective Worship Theme for next week: Harvest Festival — God`s gifts.   

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

 

Neve for her level 5 swimming                                      
certificate and badge and her football medal  

 

 

 

Elsie for her Alpaca Wrangler certificate  

 

 

 

 

 Neve for her Alpaca Wrangler certificate  

 

 

 

 

Ava for her Alpaca Wrangler certificate  

 

 

 

Amelia for her football trophy  

 

 

 

 

Ava for her dance medal  

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 


